
KARNES COUNTY ACCEPTING FAN DONATIONS 
BEAT THE HEAT AND HELP KEEP KARNES COUNTY COOL 

KARNES COUNTY---  Karnes County cares about the community. In anticipation of another hot 
summer season, Karnes County officials want to ramp up efforts to help its constituents by 
distributing fans to those that need them. Some community members do not have or cannot 
afford air conditioning or adequate cooling supplies. Karnes County will be accepting fan 
donations. “We are asking the community to help us help our citizens by donating new fans if 
they can,” Shelby Dupnik, Commissioner Precinct 2/Emergency Management Coordinator, said. 

Fans will be distributed to the elderly, single parent households and/or those in critical need 
that qualify for a fan donation. Certain restrictions may apply.  

Fans may be donated at the following locations: 

• Commissioner’s office c/o Commissioner Shelby Dupnik 
115 N. Market, Karnes City, TX

• Karnes County Courthouse 101 North Panna Maria 
Avenue Michelle Salais, Judge Hedtke’s Assistant

• Karnes County EMS- 707 W. Main Kenedy, TX

If you are in need and would like to request a fan, contact Commissioner Shelby Dupnik at 
830/299-1524 or e-mail Shelby.dupnik@co.karnes.tx.us.  

The County will be accepting donations through the end of August. Karnes County invites the 
community to partner with us to help provide some cooling relief to fellow Karnes County 
citizens in need.  

For more information, contact Commissioner Shelby Dupnik (Emergency Management 
Coordinator) at 830/299-1524 or e-mail at Shelby.dupnik@co.karnes.tx.us.  
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